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Re: Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund Ill - American Rescue Plan Act of 2021

Dear Landmark College Student:

On March 11, 2021, President Biden signed the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP) (Pub. L. 117-
2). Under this Act, Landmark College is pleased to inform you that it has approved an Emergency
Financial Aid grant award for you. These funds may be used for any educational emergency costs
arising due to coronavirus. These include costs such as tuition, food, housing, health care, or childcare.

By issuing this grant Landmark College has confirmed that you are eligible for these funds provided
from the United States Department of Education Award No. P425E200573 through the ARP.

This award will be issued to you in the form of a grant and does not need to be repaid. The funds have
been posted to your Landmark College student account and have been disbursed directly to you in a
form of the enclosed check. Please cash this check promptly.

In addition, if you have financial hardship due to recent unemployment for you or a family member,
you may qualify to apply for additional funds. Please contact Michael Mertes, Director of Financial
Aid at Landmark College to see if you qualify for an additional award.

If you have any questions regarding your ARP award, please contact michaelmertes@landmark.edu.

Michael Mertes

Director of Financial Aid

Landmark College

Email: michaelmertes@landmark.edu
Phone: 802.387.7179
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